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New Beginnings.  
WRAP is proud to announce the beginning of an exciting 
partnership with the Reppell Diabetes Learning Center and 
Wells Fargo Advisors to educate fourth and fifth-graders about 
diabetes and living a healthy lifestyle.  WRAP members 
unanimously confirmed the joint venture at our April 7th 
meeting, after a proposal by a Wells Fargo Advisors 
representative.  

Previously, we were planning an assembly to award all Hackler 
students for academic progress.  Our new arrangement is to 
assist the Reppell team with creating a week-long diabetes and 
health education week, culminating in a grand final assembly.  
We have also agreed to help with fundraising for the center. 

Our organization is extremely proud to be a part of this exciting 
and beneficial event, and we look forward to a great success! 

 

 
 

Next Hackler 
Trip! 

 

Monday April 25th, 2011 
 

Once again we please ask that you 

send your student selections as 

soon as possible.   

Remember, these students will be 

rewarded for their academic 

progress, and should have 

improved in their schooling over 

the year. 
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WRAP Thanks Teachers! 

Yesterday, during the 

AAP period, the members 

of WRAP took the time to 

go to all CAB teachers 

and give them special 

thanks for all they do.  

They received a few gifts 

such as coffee mugs, 

pens, notepads, etc.  All 

thanks to our Well Fargo 

Advisors sponsor.  This 

also gave our members a 

chance to talk to our 

sophomores and juniors 

about what  

CAB WRAP is all about. 


